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13th January 2020



Dear Parents and Carers,

As part of the school focus on looking after our world and how making one change can make a difference, Kestrel Class will be participating in hatching sea trout eggs to repopulate the River Axe.  I am planning a visit to take the class to see the River Axe so they can understand some of the reasons why the River needs to be repopulated.  We will walk down to the river, spend a short time there before returning to school.

The visit will be in school time and they will wear school uniform but may change into their P.E trainers if they are more comfortable for walking.

We will be going on 1 of the following dates, whenever the weather is set to be fine and not too cold!

Friday 17th January, Monday 20th January, Tuesday 21st January, Wednesday 22nd January or Thursday 23rd January.

We will need parent helpers to help walk us down to the river and back again.  If you can offer to help on these dates, it would be much appreciated.  If you can help, please either speak with myself after school or with Mrs Newcombe in the school office.

Thank you for your continued support.
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